
We miss you! 
 
We have noticed that you only have a few credits/no results on your courses for the first semester.  
We want to inquire if you are still an active student in the programme? 
  
Suppose you receive student aid without passing courses and do not report any interruption of 
studies. In that case, it may affect your opportunities, and it can be challenging to get new study 
grants.  
  
Also, remember that if you are enrolled in the programme but are not active, it may affect your 
fellow students as you are expected to participate in group work. 
  
If you have decided not to continue the programme, you must report discontinuation of studies 
here:  University West - File for termination of study programme (hv.se) 
 
Maybe you have thoughts and questions about your studies that you would like to discuss before you 
taking a break?  You are most welcome to contact your study counsellor for a meeting: University 
West - Study Counselling (hv.se) 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.hv.se/en/student/studies/registration/submit-interruption-of-studies/
https://www.hv.se/en/student/support-and-service/study-counselling/
https://www.hv.se/en/student/support-and-service/study-counselling/
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